
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
The Karuk Tribe will submit a Community Action Plan (CAP) to the State of California on June 
30, 2013. The plan document will be available for review by the close of business on June 25, 
2013.  
 
A public meeting will be held at the Karuk Tribal Administration Office in Happy Camp on June 
26, 2013 from 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.  
 
The Karuk Tribe is soliciting comments from the community for this plan starting on June 25, 
2013 and concluding June 27, 2013 at noon (12:00 p.m.), with the regularly scheduled Tribal 
Council Meeting on the July 27, 2013 in Orleans, California at 3:00 p.m.  
 
Copies of the draft Community Action Plan will be available at the Tribal Administrative 
building and are available online at www.karuk.us or by contacting the Karuk Administrative 
offices in Happy Camp at (800) 505-2785 or (800)-50-KARUK.  
 
If you have any questions or comments regarding this plan, please feel free to contact Tiffany 
Ashworth, Director of Administrative Programs and Compliance at (530) 493-1600, 
extension 2017 or by e-mail tashworth@karuk.us.  
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